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Dear Friends and Partners, 

Last month I had the joyful experience of sharing 
Jesus with many individuals in Mexico. One young 
man by the name of Gabriel Duran from Vericruz 
prayed with me to recieve the Saviour. I shared with 
him for about 6 hours. Gabriel has been searching to 
know God and he spends several hours a day reading 
materials published by a popular cult. I commended 
him for his dedication, devotion and morality, but I 
also challenged him that these good qualities in his 
life were not enough to "make heaven". I compelled 
him to accept Jesus Christ the GodIMan as his Lord 
and to renounce the angel/god. He asked me for one 
of mv Bibles so that he could learn the truth! Prav for 
Gabriel to grow in the faith. Lee and Gabriel 

Another spontaneous ouportunity developed at the . - 
barbershop in Chapala. I saw a Bible on the 
countertop and asked the barber if he was studying the SHO~T STUFF . - 
Bible. H; replied yes and I told him that I do also. I 
began to share the scripture with him about Christ's 
mission and His second coming. I knew that others 
were listening when I made the statement that I 
wanted to show him the most important truth in the 
Bible. His little boy, listening in from next door, ran 
over to see what this important truth was. I shared 
with them how to be saved. 

That same evening, I invited Adolfo and Carmela, a 
MexicanICanadian couple to eat pizza. Several 
months earlier, I prayed with Adolfo to recieve Christ 
during a personal crisis. That evening, in a Mexican ONE PEPPeeoNT W/ MU5HeDDMS 
pizza parlor, Carmela prayed with me to ask Jesus s OUE PEZSOWAL PLAN 
into her heart. Please pray for this dear couple to 
grow in Christ. 

Lee & Cnrol Short 



SETTLING IN 

Our new headquarters in Houston is taking shape. Please pray that we will cultivate friendships and 
relationships to serve with us to accomplish this mission. We want to thank my parents, Mark and 
Diane Brocato for helping us to set up the office. Mr. and Mrs. Short were here for a short visit in 
January and Mark and Diane came for their vacation and worked here in Houston. 

PLEASE P M Y  

1. Pray that God gives us continued wisdom and divine guidance as we lay foundations here in the U.S. 
for the organization that will be VidaIntemational. 

2. Pray for Dennis Krouse and his family as they work with us in our team lending neccesary technical 
support for this ministry. 

Without your continued prayers and support we could not do the work that we do. We appreciate your 
sacrifice and love. 

In His Service, Address 
Lee & Carol Short C/O VIDA 
20200 Eastway Village DR #400 
Humble, Texas 77338 

Home (713) 852-2365 
Off~ce (7 13) 540-V1DA 

Setting up the office in Houston : Claire (Mom)& Marvin (Dad) Short & Mark Brocato. 


